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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Jan. 8 - 12

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday First Day of Term 2

Tuesday Green Team Meeting at lunch

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday
Gr. 6/7 Basketball

Practices
Practices days and times will be determined in the first week back at 
school. We are looking forward to a fun basketball season in term Two.

Upcoming Dates

Jan. 17 - K Hearing Screening; PAC Meeting Jan. 24 - PAC Hot Lunch - Pizza

Jan. 26 - Pro-D Day - No School Feb. 10 - Lunar New Year

Feb. 13/14 - Early Dismissal (1:45pm) Feb. 16 - Pro-D Day - No School

Feb. 19 - Family Day - No School Feb. 21 - PAC Hot Lunch - Pizza

Dear Maple Lane Families,

On behalf of the Maple Lane staff, I would like to wish you a 
wonderful holiday, filled with fun, relaxation and time for 
friends and family. I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to 
know the students, staff and families at Maple Lane and am 
truly grateful for how I have been welcomed into this 
community. I have landed in a wonderful place and I look 
forward to what the future here holds.

Sincerely,
Neal Campbell
Principal, Maple Lane School



PAC 
News


Next PAC Meeting: Wednesday, January 17, 6 - 7 pm. This meeting will be in person in the library. 
All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see 
many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

Richmond School District Continuing Education
Richmond Continuing Education offers after-school and 
weekend programs for children and youth aged 5-18 years old 
to help strengthen their skills and develop other interests 
important for their success. Registration for our winter/
spring 2024 programs is now open. Click on the link for 
more information: https://ce.sd38.bc.ca/

Please click here for ideas that have been provided by the Richmond School District.

Health and Wellness - When should my child stay home?

At this time of year, there are many illnesses circulating, including 
colds, flus and COVID. In order to reduce the spread of illnesses at 
school, we teach students to use proper respiratory etiquette and 
to hand wash regularly. We also ask staff and students to stay 
home during a highly contagious phase of an illness or if they 
are not well enough to fully engage in some or all of the daily 
school activities. This decision should be made before any 
medication has been taken that reduce the impact of symptoms. 
We know it is often difficult to determine whether your child is well 
enough to attend school. If you are unsure, please feel free to call 
the school office.

https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2023-12/Winter%20Break%20Screen%20Free%20Ideas%201.pdf
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